DIOCESE OF SACRAMENTO



2110 Broadway • Sacramento, California 95818-2541 • 916/733-0258 • 916/733-0195

November 9, 2018

Dear Pastor,

We are pleased to provide the dates for the upcoming annual Discernment Retreat at St. Patrick's Seminary in Menlo Park. The retreat will be the weekend of **January 18-20, 2019.**

If you know of a young man who may be discerning a vocation to the priesthood, please invite him to this retreat, and if they are interested in participating, you may provide their contact information to our office. To be eligible, participants must be a single male, 21 years or older, and sponsored by a parish priest or the diocesan vocation director.

There is no cost to attend, and attendance does not imply further commitment or obligation. If you wish to sponsor a young man who meets these qualifications, please email your recommendation and his contact information to msmith@scd.org.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Fraternally in Christ,

Rev. Vovito Rata

Director of Vocations

JR/ms